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PLANNING APPLICATION: 2017/3377/P
SITE ADDRESS: Great Ormond Street Children's Hospital, Great Ormond

Street, London, WC1N 3JN
DEVELOPMENT DESCRIPTION: Erection of a three storey building within the Southwood

Courtyard to provide 998sq.m (GEA) of healthcare space
(D1), including physiotherapy and rehabilitation facilities
and an iMRI suite and operating theatre for use by Great
Ormond Street Hospital. Works include a stair link at
second floor level to the Southwood Building, a two storey
link to the Variety Club Building, entrance ramps and
stairs, a green roof, cycle parking, artificial lighting, plant
equipment and associated works.

 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF SECTION 106 PAYMENT
 
We acknowledge receipt of a Section 106 payment of £1,140.00 on 08 February 2018 in respect of the above
development.

Your Section 106 account

Payment received £1,140.00 on 08 February 2018
 
Total charge payable on this development: £11,140.00
 
Payment received to date: £1,140.00
 
Amount outstanding: £10,000.00
 
For information on any other payments, please see the Demand Notice issued to you by the Council for the amount
and due date.
 
 
Further Information

For further information or if you have any questions regarding S106 please contact us at 
planningobligations@camden.gov.uk or on 020 7974 3921.
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